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Dear Elinor,

Partners Unlimited, the newsletter you created and edited about law firm partnerships
with DC Public Schools was a wonderful asset to the Committee’s Public Education
Project. The articles, pictures, and columns showed how enthusiastic students,
teachers, principals, and especially law firm attorneys and staff were about partnership
activities.

The school partnership newsletter played a major role in tripling the number of school
partnerships and one of the reasons | was glad to have the opportunity to work with you.

Kent /



